
 
                                            

                                                            

                          

 
 
 
 

     June 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We would like to welcome you back after the ½ term break, hopefully as restrictions are starting to ease 
you have managed to get out and meet up with friends and family. Staff are pleased to see everyone 
return back safely to school after the holiday, all the children continue to be a credit to Lisburne School 
and have come back enthusiastic and engaged with their learning.  
We have some important information that we would like to share with you regarding a few changes we 

have made to our summer term.  
 

Last year we had lots of productive feedback when the children transitioned into their new classes at the 
end of the school year. We realised that there were lots of positives when the children were able to meet 
their new teachers and spend time in their new classrooms before the summer break, therefore we have 
looked at how to improve the transition process for all our children. This year the children will finish in 
their current classes on Friday 23rd July – the teachers will say goodbye and pass across Dojo/ Tapestry 
to new teachers. When children come into school the following week they will start in their new classes on 
Monday 26th and remain there Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th July before breaking up for summer. 
Parents/ carers and children will be provided with a photo sheet at the start of July showing the staff and 
children in their new class to prepare them for the transition. 

 

 
If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

Yours sincerely, 
 

                             
 

Sam Benson                                     
Headteacher                                     

 
 

Dates   

Friday 2nd July Holly and Lime Class reports sent home to parents/ carers 

Friday 9th July All other class reports sent out to parents/ carers 

Monday 12th July  Parent’s evening for all children- Holly, Overdale & Offerton main site 

Wednesday 14th July Class list – transition sheet with staff and children’s photos  

Monday 19th July Summer production video sent home and prepaid DVDs sent out 
Holly and Lime Class summer compilation video sent out on Tapestry 

Friday 23rd July Children finish in their current class 

Mon 26th– Wed 28th July Children in their new classroom with next year’s staffing and 
children. 

Wednesday 28th July  Children finish for summer break – we will return back to school on     

Friday 3rd September 
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June 2021 

 
This year we are sadly unable to invite parents in to school to share the excitement and watch our summer     
performance. We know how much enjoyment the children get from performing and so will be recording the 
show enabling the classes to still remain safe in their bubbles.  

 
We are basing the summer production around the story 

“Commotion in the ocean” and including some of our children’s 
favourite memories and experiences of life at Lisburne School. The 
performance will include our older children with the focus being on 
our year 6 leavers. We will be sending a copy of the video out to all 
our families of Year1 – Year 6 children, if you want to purchase 
additional DVD’s please let the staff know and pre-order these at £5 
each - these will be available to order on Parent Pay from 19th July. 
  

 
Please note that our youngest children in Holly and Lime classes will be completing a video of their favourite 
summer experiences in school, this compilation will be sent out to all parents via Tapestry the week beginning 
19th July. 

 
We look forward to sharing all of the enthusiasm and energy that our children always put into the dancing 
and singing in their performances and smiles for the cameras …. as always there will be some truly fantastic 
and unforgettable moments! 
 
If you have any questions about the summer production and/ or videos please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

                             
 

Gillian Levis 
Deputy Headteacher  
 


